
INFORMATION RELEASE    
Office of  the Director  
A R K A N S A S  S T A T E  H I G H W A Y  A N D  T R A N S P O R T A T I O N  D E P A R T M E N T  
P .  O .  B o x  2 2 6 1  –  L i t t l e  R o c k ,  A r k a n s a s      T e l e p h o n e  ( 5 0 1 )  5 6 9 - 2 2 2 7  
 
 

Contact:                         NR13-078 
Randy Ort/Jeff Whatley                                   March 20, 2013 
 
 
 

MAINTENANCE ON INTERSTATE 440 REQUIRES LANE CLOSURES IN 
NORTH LITTLE ROCK  

 

LITTLE ROCK (3-20) – Maintenance work on Interstate 440 requires lane closures tonight 
in North Little Rock, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department 
(AHTD) officials. 
 
The work will require the I-440 westbound center and outside lanes to be closed between 
the 8.8 and 9.2 mile markers, just west of Highway 70 in North Little Rock.  The closures 
will be between 6:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 20th through 6:00 a.m., Thursday, March 
21st, weather permitting.  
 
Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway 
work zones.   
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